I have separate educational facilities and
resources for white and African American
students, separate public facilities, and
social isolation of races.

Who has the act that guaranteed African
Americans the right to vote by outlawing
literacy tests at election polls?
I have the 15th Amendment.

I have the Voting Rights Act of 1965.

I have it took place in 1955 after Rosa
Parks was arrested for not giving up her
bus seat and the Supreme Court ruled
Alabama segregation laws were
unconstitutional.

Who has the Montgomery Bus Boycott?

Who has the amendment that states that
race cannot be used to deny the right to
vote?

I have in 1896 the US Supreme Court ruled
that African Americans could be
segregated in public facilities if the
separate accommodations were equal in
quality; it legalized the separate but equal
principle.

I have the National Organization of
Women was created in 1966 to end
restrictions on women and to secure equal
employment opportunities and it was part
of the Women’s Liberation Movement.

Who has Plessy V. Ferguson?
I have the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

Who has the 1954 Supreme Court case
that ruled segregation of students in
public schools was unconstitutional and
overturned Plessy V. Ferguson?
I have the Equal Rights Amendment.

Who has the workplace disadvantages
experienced by women?

Who has NOW?
I have Brown V. Board of Education.

Who has the amendment that guaranteed
equal protection under the law and
citizenship rights?
I have there was discrimination in hiring
practices against women and women
earned lower wages than men for doing
the same job.

Who has the NAACP?
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Who has the act that prohibited
employment discrimination based on race,
color, religion, gender, or national origin?
I have the 14th Amendment.

Who has the amendment that was
proposed in 1972 to guarantee equal
rights for women, but failed to be adopted
by Congress?
I have the National Association for the
Advancement of Colored People was
formed in 1909 as an advocacy group for
African Americans.

Who has the National Defense Student
Loan?

I have it was established in 1958 to help
students attend college and was a
response to the U.S.-Soviet space race.

I have Martin Luther King, Jr.

I have the 24th Amendment.

Who has the Civil Rights advocate who
used passive resistance against segregated
facilities and is known for his “I have a
dream…” speech?

Who has the amendment that states the
rights of citizens to vote in federal
elections can not be denied because of
failure to pay a poll tax?

Who has Section 844 of the Education
Amendment of 1974?

I have it states discrimination based on
gender was prohibited in intercollegiate
athletic activities at institutions that
received federal financial aid.

I have people gathered in 1963 to support
Civil Rights legislation and Martin Luther
King, Jr. gave his “I have a dream…”
speech.

Who has the March on Washington?

Who has Freedom Riders?

I have the airline industry, automobile
industry, interstate highway system,
entertainment, new media, exploration of
space, computer industry, satellite system,
and internet.

I have they increased domestic and
international travel, allowed greater
access to news and other information,
cheaper and more convenient means of
communication, greater access t heating
and air conditioning, and decreased
regional variation.

I have it supplied federal money to city
school districts who lost tax revenues
when people moved to the suburbs.

Who has the Elementary and Secondary
Education Act of 1965?

Who has issues in foreign policy?

Who has the impact of these new
technologies on American life?

L. Pennington, Portsmouth Public School, 2008

I have a group of people, both white and
African American who worked for Civil
Rights by challenging segregation.

Who has the numerous industries that
benefited from new technologies?

I have increase in terrorist activities,
conflicts in the Middle East, and changing
relationships with nations.

I have policies to protect the environment,
global climate change, and conservation of
water and other natural resources.

Who has issue related to the global
environment?

Who has the effects of segregation?
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